Information Bulletin Busse Road New Sidewalk Project

Good news! New Sidewalk To Be Constructed on Busse Road, south of Algonquin Road

Introduction

The Village will be installing new sidewalk along the east side of Busse Road, south of Algonquin Road to fill in gaps in the sidewalk system. The project is scheduled to begin this fall and completed by the end of the year.

What Kind of Work Will Be Completed?

In general, the progression of work will be:

- Survey of public right-of-way limits. STAKES MARKED WITH RIBBONS SHOULD NOT BE REMOVED.
- □ Layout location of sidewalk using wood stakes.
- □ Excavation and installation of formwork for the new sidewalk.
- ☐ Installation of stone base for the new sidewalk.
- □ Pouring of concrete for the new sidewalk.
- □ Repair of driveway aprons affected during construction.
- □ Restoration with topsoil and sod of the parkway areas damaged during the construction activities.

WHAT ABOUT ACCESS TO MY BUSINESS?

Access to your business will be maintained throughout construction. When installing sidewalk across a driveway, it will be done in two phases so that half of the driveway will always be open.

WILL SERVICES TO MY BUSINESS BE AFFECTED?

There will be no changes in your regular services, such as garbage pick-up, mail delivery, or emergency Police and Fire services. However, there may be times during the day when construction activities temporarily block lanes. Please use caution when driving through the construction zone. If you have a sprinkler system, please notify the Public Works Department. Per Village Ordinance, it is your responsibility to temporarily relocate, reinstall, or repair any of these items during construction.

PROJECT INFORMATION

A project web page has been created and can be found on the Village website at www.mountprospect.org under Departments, Public Works, Village Infrastructure Projects, Construction Projects, Roadway Improvements, and Busse Road New Sidewalk Project. You can also scan the OR Code below.

QUESTIONS?

Please visit the project web page for updated information throughout the project. Should you have additional questions at this time, please contact us.

Donna Brown, Project Engineer

Phone: 847-870-5640

Email: dbrown@mountprospect.org





VILLAGE OF MOUNT PROSPECT PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

1700 W. Central Road Mount Prospect, IL 60056 www.mountprospect.org

Phone: 847-870-5640 TDD: 847-392-1235



PROJECT WEB PAGE

